
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
Monday, December 9, 2019 

3:00 PM 
 

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a Special               
Called Meeting on Monday, December 9, 2019, at 3:00 PM at ​Campbell Shatley PLLC 674                
Merrimon Ave #210, Asheville, North Carolina.  

 
The purpose of the meeting will be for the Asheville City Board of Education to discuss 
personnel in closed session. No action will be taken.  
 
 


